
  

Welcome Back 

 

 

 

 

 

ENGLISH  

This half-term in Literacy, Sycamores will be 
reading the Very Hungry Caterpillar. We will be 
learning about the life cycles of a butterfly. We 
will also explore the many fruits that the 
caterpillar eats in the story by making a 
yummy smoothie and creating a recipe card 
to share. Millennium will be exploring ‘The 
Lighthouse Keepers Lunch’ this term. We will be 
describing the characters and settings in both 
stories and sequencing key events. The 
children will have the opportunity to create 
their perfect lunch.  

 
 

  

 

MATHS  

Sycamore will be using the Hungry Caterpillar 
book to practice our 1-1 correspondence skills 
and we will continue to develop our positional 
language. Our math’s learning this term in 
Millennium will be focusing on place value then 
moving on to explore the various types of 
measurement. We will be looking at the different 
ways we can measure and identify the correct 
units of measurements.  

 

 
  

 SCIENCE DT  

In science, we will be exploring animals, 
including humans. We will explore our senses 
and identify which body part is linked to that 
sense. The children will go on a senses hunt in 
our local environment, reflecting on what 
senses they have used during the walk and 
will plot their findings on a graph. They will 
have the opportunity to share their findings 
with their peers, to identify similarities and 
differences.   

                                 
 

 
  

 

This term we will be designing a boat using 
recyclable material, following a design criteria. 
Children will generate, develop, model, and 
communicate their ideas through talking, drawing 
and using templates. Children will be encouraged 
to independently select appropriate material for 

their design and evaluate their model when 
constructed, did their boat sink or float?  
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 Welcome back everyone, we hope you had a lovely break! We are looking forward to all the learning the 

children will undertake this half term. 

Please remember, if you have any questions, please do let a member of staff know so we can do whatever we 

can to support you. Thanks all, Miss Akehurst and Miss Samuels. 

 

 

CLASS 

NOTICES 

Millennium- Please remember to bring in 
your PE kit. Forest school is on Thursday 
afternoon. 
 

Sycamore – Forest school is on Thursday 
afternoons. 
 
  

 


